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Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

Permission to Participate in Sex Education Learning – Years 5 & 6 

 
We recently sent you an email outlining the content of our Relationships and Sex Education 

curriculum which we will be teaching next half term. I hope you have had opportunity to have 

a look at it. We understand that it is helpful as parents to know the content of these lessons 

before they are taught so that you are aware of what your child will be learning and to help 

you prepare for any discussions or questions your child might have for you following the 

lessons. The focus of the learning is around positive, successful relationships. 

 

Relationships and Health education are statutory for all pupils however, you have the right to 

withdraw your child from the sex education part of the learning which takes place in year 5 

and 6. 

 

If you are considering withdrawing your child from the sex education learning then we would 

ask that you come and have a chat with us before returning the slip  below. 

 

Please complete the reply slip below and return to your class teacher by Friday 24th May. 

 

Best wishes 

 

Becca Butler 

 
 

Name of child----------------------------------- ---------------------------- class------------------- 

 

I am happy for my child to take part in sex education learning 

 

I do not wish my child to take part in sex education learning. 

 

 

Signed-------------------------------------------------- 
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